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APPLICATION GRANTED IN SUFFOLK

Posted on July 25, 2017

We are delighted to announce that we today received planning permission for this scheme in Raydon. The site
is located within the Dedham Vale Area of Natural Beauty.

We provided comprehensive advice throughout the planning process, advising the client as to the
development potential of the land. We additionally produced an in depth planning statement to support the
planning application and maintained constant contact with the Council to ensure any issues and queries were
resolved.

The development was as follows:
Erection of replacement dwelling, pool house and cart lodge.

We are delighted with the outcome and wish our client every success with implementing the permission.

Please click the drawing below for further information on the scheme.
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